
 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents, 

 

This week we have been thinking about autumn and all the changes that happen. We read the book ‘The 
Leaf Thief’ and have used our imaginations to create stories about the journey the leaf goes on when it 
falls from the tree. We have also been thinking about the darker evenings and how to be safe when 
walking in the dark. We had a ‘Be Bright Be Seen’ assembly then made posters to explain how to be more 
easily seen in the dark.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Coming up next week 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

Repeated read: Handa’s Surprise  
PE on Monday and Friday – Please wear PE kit to 
school.  
Forest Friday – Please bring suitable clothes in a 
bag/back pack. 
 

 
Practise recognising all sounds quickly and put 3 
together to practise blending eg: pat 
 
Play ‘What’s in the Box?’ 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

Alice.newcombe@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
22/10/24 -  Children’s Photos 
14/11/24 – Topaz Class trip to Westonbirt 
Arboretum 

 


